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I support the return to permanent standard time. Switching clocks back and forth 

twice a year isn't just maddening, it's unhealthy. Daylight Saving Time is also a bit of 

a lie, in that the Sun is no longer highest in the sky at Noon. Let's go back to real, 

scientifically accurate, Standard Time. 

 

Jerry Oltion, 
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